HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 150
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

Notice is hereby given to all interested members of the public that the Board of Directors of the
above-captioned District will hold a public meeting at 13563 Bammel N. Houston Road,
Houston, Texas 77066, said address being a meeting place of the District.

The meeting will be held on Thursday, August 29, 2019, at 10:00 a.m.

The subject of the meeting will be as follows:

A Consider comments from members of the public;
2. Consider review of GIS for the District, and take any action related to same;
3. Consideration of matters for possible placement on future agendas.
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Kara E. Richardson
Attorneys for the District

Persons with disabilities who plan to attend this meeting and would like to request auxiliary
aids or services to aid in communication and/or participation are requested to contact the
District’s attorney at (713) 942-9922 at least three (3) business days prior to the meeting so
that appropriate arrangements can be made.



